
The Meadow

Dear Mayor and Council,

I would like to commend Bruce Daggy, Anne Vincent, and the volunteer Meadow Committee members. 
They have worked methodically to re-establish the working relationship with Parks and Planning so that 
the hard-won meadow will be restored to  a habitat for a diverse wildlife community different from our 
woods environment.

Our meadow is enjoyed by residents of Washington Grove and the broader community. I hope the efforts 
of the committee will be respected and fully supported. 

Thank you.

Paula Puglisi


